J.E. Moss is 
 WILD
For
Social and Emotional Learning!

Please join us as we welcome the 
Nashville Zoo Critters 
and learn about  
our new and improved behavior plan!

January 27th
6:00

[bookmark: _GoBack]Parents be sure to sign in, the class in every grade level that has the most parents attend, will have a party Friday!
